

Minutes of the meeting of the Neighbourhood Plan Working Party (NPWP) held on

Present: Sue Bracewell (SMB)  
Gary Dunning (GD)  
Guy Redfern (GR)  
Richard Todd (Chairman) (RT)  
Betty Tyson (BT)  
Kath Wallis (KW)  
Terry Wolf (TW)

Apologies: Val Burnham, Paul Jackson, Chris Marshall,

Minutes of meeting held on 6 June were agreed.

## **EVENTS**

### **Huby Feast:**

- Guy said that inside the marquee may be a problem because there would be music playing all afternoon. Sue to see if we could borrow the gazebo from Kevin Akers.
- Cassette Banner, is ordered and will be delivered on Thursday (RT)
- Rachel to speak to Ema about the position of our site at the Feast
- KM, GD, RT to meet 9am at the Chapel to borrow tables and chairs
- Kath and Betty to be on the stand from 11am, Guy would help in the afternoon
- T shirts were printed and would be collected Friday
- A2 poster artwork was agreed for printing
- A5 flyer agreed – print 1000
- Stickers, one design agreed, second one to follow

### **School Carnival:**

- Maypole was not going to be possible
- RT suggested Hook a Duck, this was agreed. Sweets and stickers to give to winners. Rt to check availability

### **Show:**

- Marquee was booked
- Stand was booked
- Stickers to be available

Meeting 2 July 8pm to finalise details for the Carnival

**BUDGET:** RT to send spreadsheet to Sue for processing.